AnGeL Ministries Statement of Financial Accountability

And God is able to make all grace abound to you, so that in all things at all times,
having all that you need, you will abound in every good work. 2 Corinthians 9:8
AnGeL Ministries “abounds in every good work” as we exist to share God’s Word, God’s
Son, and God’s Gospel wherever He sends, to whomever He directs, and to faithfully
deliver His message from His Word. God has graciously met our needs for over thirty
years. We have been privileged to watch the Lord use our “five loaves and two fish” of
time, finances and staff to transform lives as we have completed the assignments He
has given. God is multiplying our outreach through our website and social media;
through Anne’s books and Bible studies (many of which are offered free of charge on
our website). In addition, Anne offers two radio programs – a one-minute daily
devotional and a weekly thirty-minute Bible message - which are carried on almost
1,000 stations and in 14 countries. AnGeL Ministries does not engage in active,
conventional fundraising. We believe God will supply our needs as we serve Him in
obedience.
Our financial resources derive from three primary sources: the sale of our materials,
honoraria when Anne speaks (she does not charge a fee), and voluntary contributions
as God moves the hearts of His people to give. Since our inception over 30 years ago,
Anne has not taken a salary from the ministry. As stewards of all God has entrusted to
this ministry, AnGeL Ministries is dedicated to upholding the highest level of financial
integrity. For that reason, we are firmly committed to the transparency of our financial
information and the upholding of both biblical financial principles and IRS code
requirements for 501(c)(3) organizations. To ensure both these standards are being
met, we undergo a rigorous independent audit each year that is reviewed by us as a
Board. From the time of incorporation in 1988, we have received a favorable letter of
opinion from our auditors each year. Our financial information is available for review
upon request.
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